
September 10, 2025 
 
Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 
 
Prof. Batani informed me SI on Advanced Direct Drive Laser Fusion. 
Please contribute if you are interested. 
Sincerely yours, 
 
M. Kikuchi, CEO 
 
 
差出人: Dimitri BATANI <dimitri.batani@sfr.fr> 
件名: HPLSE special issue on direct drive 
日付: 2025 年 9 月 10 日 17:10:44 JST 
宛先: kikuchi.mitsuru@adpp.url.cx 
 
dear Prof. Kikuchi, 
 
could you be so kind to advertise the following special issue of the journal “High Power 
Laser Science and Technology” dedicated to direct-drive inertial fusion? 
Deadline for submission is 30 November. 
The special issue is advertised on different web site including 
https://researching.cn/hpl/journalnewsdetails/f04f93b3-c62c-4b5c-b352-
3a0d82c6d2d5?type=recommendation 
 
Thanks a lot in advance for your help! 
Best regards, 
Dimitri batani 
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